
  

(a business trust constituted on 25 February 2011 under the laws of the Republic of 

Singapore and managed by Hutchison Port Holdings Management Pte. Limited) 

 

For immediate release 

 

 

NOTICE TO UNITHOLDERS ON FOREX RATE 

 

 

Singapore, 5 September 2014 – Hutchison Port Holdings Management Pte. Limited, the 

Trustee-Manager of Hutchison Port Holdings Trust (“HPH Trust”), would like to inform 

all unitholders of HPH Trust that the distribution of 18.70 Hong Kong cents per unit for 

the period from 1 January 2014 to 30 June 2014 will be paid on Thursday, 18 September 

2014. 

 

Unitholders who have not opted to receive their distribution in Hong Kong dollars or US 

dollars, will receive it in Singapore dollars. The distribution to be paid in Singapore 

dollars or US dollars will be at the exchange rates of HK$1.00 = S$0.16179 or HK$1.00 

= US$0.12903 being the buy rates of the corresponding currencies on 5 September 2014. 

 

-end- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


